
                                      
 
Product Change Notice: #VE20211106        Date: June 11, 2021  

                                           
RE: End of Life for the M-FIAM7 Parts 
 
To Our Valued Customer: 
We appreciate your use of Vicor products. The purpose of this notice is to make you aware that the below parts will be discontinued.   
 

Parts Affected Suggested Alternative 
M-FIAM7H11 M-FIAM7BH11 
M-FIAM7H12 M-FIAM7BH12 
M-FIAM7H21 M-FIAM7BH21 
M-FIAM7H22 M-FIAM7BH22 
M-FIAM7H23 M-FIAM7BH23 
M-FIAM7HG1 M-FIAM7BHG1 
M-FIAM7HG2 Contact Factory 
M-FIAM7HG3 Contact Factory 
M-FIAM7HN1 Contact Factory 
M-FIAM7HN2 M-FIAM7BHN2 
M-FIAM7HS1 M-FIAM7BHS1 
M-FIAM7HS3 Contact Factory 
M-FIAM7M11 M-FIAM7BM11 
M-FIAM7M12 Contact Factory 
M-FIAM7M13 Contact Factory 
M-FIAM7M21 M-FIAM7BM21 
M-FIAM7M22 M-FIAM7BM22 
M-FIAM7M23 M-FIAM7BM23 
M-FIAM7MG1 M-FIAM7BMG1 
M-FIAM7MG2 Contact Factory 
M-FIAM7MK1 Contact Factory 
M-FIAM7MN1 M-FIAM7BMN1 
M-FIAM7MN2 Contact Factory 
M-FIAM7MN3 M-FIAM7BMN3 
M-FIAM7MS1 M-FIAM7BMS1 
M-FIAM7MS2 Contact Factory 

 
Reason for the change: 
The parts listed above are being discontinued due to a component obsolescence.    
 
Recommended replacements: 
The recommended replacement is the M-FIAM7B, which is in the same mechanical package and has equivalent electrical 
specifications, although system requalification may be necessary.   
 
Schedule: 
Due to limited supply of the component, there is very limited ability to accept any last time buy orders.  Customers are urged to 
convert to the M-FIAM7B alternative as soon as possible.  
 
Actions Required:  
Customers should make note of the change and contact Applications Engineering with any questions. 
 
Company contact for technical questions:  
Applications Engineering Vicor Corporation  
Ph: (978) 470-2900  
email: apps@vicorpower.com 
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